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Excess personal property inside the library or on library grounds can be problematic for many reasons:

It clutters the building and property aesthetically.
It makes it difficult to access the library and park.
It can cause safety and egress problems.

It can promote theft and other crimes.

For these reasons, the library reserves the right to limit the property that individuals can bring into the park or the building.
Excess property including large backpacks, sleeping bags, tents, and luggage may not be brought into the building.

Wheeled conveyances that are not necessary for purposes of ambulation, including strollers, baby carriages, wagons,
wheelchairs, scooters, luggage, bicycles, etc., are not allowed in the building.

The library provides a limited number of lockers in the entry way and racks outside the building and locks for day use. A
patron may request to use these at the service desk, subject to availability. If an item is left locked to a rack or in a locker at
closing time, the library will unlock the items and place them in the dumpster.
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